
 

 

January 11, 2010 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27

th
 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli 

     Board Secretary 
 
Re: Interrogatory Responses for Hydro Ottawa 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates Application 
       EB-2009-0231 
 
Enclosed please find two copies of Hydro Ottawa’s Responses to Interrogatories received in relation to 
EB-2009-0231, Hydro Ottawa’s 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates Application. 
 
Included are the following: 
Tab A – Ontario Energy Board Staff Interrogatory Responses 
Tab B – VECC Interrogatory Responses 
 
These Interrogatory Responses have been filed electronically and copies sent to the Intervenor. 
 
If further information is required, please contact the undersigned at 613-738-5499 ext 7499 or 
janescott@hydroottawa.com. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Jane Scott 
Manager, Rates and Revenue 
Hydro Ottawa 
 
Cc:  M. Buonaguro, VECC 
 R. Higgin, VECC 


